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Dear Arkansans:

Please protect the Buffalo National River by banning and CAFOs in the river watershed.  We
all know that due to the nature of the soil and the karst geology of the area these factory
farms are not suited for the region.

A permanent ban on CAFOs near the Buffalo in needed now to protect the river forever.

Dave Kuhne
Fayetteville, AR 72701 
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